
The Annual Sutherland Gathering Meet and Greet was held on 
September 14th this year.  The gathering was well attended 
with many incoming and current graduate students, faculty 
and adjuncts.  Among the guests we also met Erin Corber, the 
inaugural Simon and Riva Spatz Visitng Chair in Jewish 
Studies, Mark Quintanilla, Visiting Fulbright Scholar, and 
Will Langford, Postdoctoral SSHRC. 


